Dear Students,

the University is obliged to provide information to the Ministry of Innovation and Technology
(ITM) regarding all students at the University who have been quarantined due to a coronavirus
infection /suspicion and/or have become ill with a coronavirus.

In accordance with the relevant Faculty Regulations and Regulations outside the scope of the
Faculty, all students of the Faculty are required to report electronically, on the Google Forms
document created for this purpose, if they are under epidemiological observation or in official
quarantine due to suspicion of coronavirus disease, as well as to report if their SARS-CoV-2 PCR
tests came back positive.

In addition to this administrative obligation, the report serves as a basis for the possible transition
to partial or fully online education, which will be decided by the Faculty in the event of an increase
in the number of students and lecturers affected by epidemiological restrictions. This measure is
therefore in your interest as well, as it ensures that you do not have to miss out on your studies
if/when partial remote education is announced, you can continue to follow your courses.

All students are obliged to notify us within 24 hours from the order of their quarantine.
The reporting obligation is not supervised; it is the individual responsibility of the students!
Ways to report:

If you become affected, meaning:

- become subject to epidemiological surveillance, and/or

- placed in official quarantine, and/or

- your SARS-CoV-2 PCR test came back positive, please indicate this within 24 hours by filling
in the form: http://etk.pte.nu/hallgatoi_bejelentes 1/

The end of quarantine/observation must also be reported electronically within 24 hours using the
form at the following link:
http://etk.pte.hu/hallgatoi_bejelentes 2/

In an epidemic, it is in the interest of all of us to protect the health of others and ourselves in a
disciplined manner, following the rules! As a member of the ETK family, you have an increased
responsibility in this, especially with regard to your chosen professions!

Thank you in advance for your cooperation! We are in this together!
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